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Topics this month are summer, seaside 

and starting school. 

We are learning about all the colours of 

the rainbow this month 
 

Virtual End of 

Term    

Presentation. 
 

Our end of year Celebration 

and Presentation of folders is 

on the Friday  18th June 

Unfortunately, parents are 

unable to attend ,we will 

share a video via see-saw of 

this special moment! 

 

 

New Schools   
The boys and girls who are 

transferring to Good Shepherd 

Primary School will visit the 

school during June.   

7th Mrs Le Mahieu Class 

8th June Mrs Murney Class They 

will get to play in the playground  

and  meet some of the teachers.  

Staff have been meeting with 

teachers form other schools via 

phone to help with the transition 

process to other schools 
 

Our Focus 
Theme:- “Starting School, 

Summer 

Colour:- Rainbow  

 

  
There will be a copy of our annual 

report for 2020-2021 available in 

the office if you wish to request 

one. 

 

ECO _ Schools 
Topic of the month 

Biodiversity 

Litter 

Waste –recycling 

 
 



              

 

                
                          

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

OUR BIG TIME READ 

PROGRAMME 

A Big thank you to all our parents 

for participating in this wonderful 

programme. Filling our 

questionnaires at the beginning of 

the year, borrowing our story and 

maths bags .Thank You for sending 

us videos and pictures of  you 

having fun with the activities and 

attending ‘workshops’. We hope you 

got loads of ideas to take with you 

and continue to read read read !! 

Please fill in the final questionnaire 

that was sent out on see saw. 
 

    Closures  
The nursery will be 

closed  

Wednesday 9th  June, 

Staff will be meeting 

the new children for 

next year. 

 

 
 

Please  can we ask you to ring in morning/or send 

seesaw message to let us know you’re  going to be late, 

so we can update dinners numbers. a.s.a.p. 

 
 

 

 

Forest School 
Mrs Murney’s class will 

be attending forest 

school in school grounds 

on 2nd June. 

      
     Jump Jiggle and Jive                        Sonal Sports 

                                                                 4th June 

17th June.                                                 25th June  

29th June                                               (fun sports day) 

 



              

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 
. 

 
 

As we may be having  some sunny 

days, can I remind parents to please 

put sun  cream on their child before 

coming to school. 

With Covid restrictions we cannot 

apply  

Suncream to the children. 

    Could we please also 

remind parents , to put velcro shoes on 

their children., Also may we remind you  

to put names on jumpers and coats .  
 

School Gate/ Car Park 
May I remind parents’  not to park in the school car park even if gate is 

open Please do not  open our main gate. The safety of every child both in 

Primary and Nursery is Paramount 

We have noticed an increase in parents at the gate and blocking the 

entrance. This must be kept clear at all times 

 
 

 
As the children are transferring 

to Primary School this year, we 

hope to set up  a school uniform 

shop as our role play in hall for 

the month of June. So would 

appreciate if you could donate 

any old primary school uniforms, 

especially ties as we are looking 

a wide selection 
 

                                  SEE-SAW APP 

we hope younhave enjoyed using our’See-Saw” app, We love to 

see your comments.don't forget to download your child’s 

photograph for the year. You will receive a message from see-

saw to explain how to download them all. 
 



              

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Nursery  Finishes on  

 

 

 

 

All your Teachers wish you all the best in your 

new school . 

Don’t forget to call in and let us see you in your 

New Uniform 

                             Birthdays in June, July and August   

                  

          
 

      

Hope you all have a great Birthday  

Please inform school 

asap if your child is 

going to be late or 

will be absent from 

school. We must 

ring and confirm 

dinner number by 

9.30  


